
GE Lighting 

Request for Class II Permissive Change 

FCC ID：PUU-CSWONBLXWF1 Date：May 31, 2019 

TO：Federal Communication Commission 

 

Please be notified that we，the undersigned，GE Lighting declare that the reasons for this Class II 

permissive change are as below： 

 

The new product only removes the IC with the bit number U4 on the WIFI board and then removes 

the redundant and useless peripheral related components, which will not effect the function of the 

product. The original product only removed the IC with bit number U4 and the peripheral related 

components were not processed and remained on the board. 
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